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Hi All, 

Well what a week this has been, I am shattered. I don’t know if it is the change in weather or the fact that the sun 

has pocked it’s head out but I am really needing a weekend break. Whilst on about this weekend, in assembly    

today, I spoke to the children about the 7 planets being in view tonight, for the first time in many years and that 

this wont be happening again in our life time. So if your child asks to look at the sky tonight you will know why.  

I hope you all had a fantastic half term week, sadly a number of staff and children were poorly during the holidays 

but we are hoping that this will be a circuit breaker for this half term. We are reminding the children to keep 

washing their hand and to catch there colds in a tissue and bin them. Hopefully with the warmer weather we will 

see less of the winter illnesses.  

A big good luck to a number of our children who will be performing in the Stage school production ‘Frozen’ this 

weekend, I am sure you will be amazing and I can’t wait to see it on Saturday.  

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank a parent who has spent their time generously knitting and creating 

some little Sharley Park children and also a Teddy one. These will be used in school but also kept safe. I was     

hoping to include a photo but the technology is not playing ball.  

This week the children were amazing in our ‘Hide from Mrs Stevenson and Teddy’ procedure. I was immensely 

proud of their behaviour and maturity when carrying out this during the week. The children loved the game but 

as adults we know that this is a safeguarding procedure that is extremely important to carry out. 

A polite reminder of water in bottles please. 

Have a great weekend                                                     Mrs S xx 

 

Teddy News! 

I have had a great week this week. I have continued 

to learn my new command ‘down’ with the Teddy As-

sistants and Mrs Brothwell. Once I am able to do this 

on command I will move to a new command ‘leave’. 

This one I find tricky as Mummy says it when I bring 

the ball back to her but she really doesn’t understand 

that I don’t want to leave my ball because I 

loooooooove it.  

Love Teddy xx  

Believe, Courage, Achieve 
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Next Weeks Active Challenge: 

 

Golden Book & Learning Behaviours  

 

EYFS  - Logan & Teja 

LB - Poppy & Alice 

Year 1— Elijah & Re-

becca 

 LB - Eden & Oden 

Year 6 -  Ella & Ollie 

LB -  Heath & William  

 

Year 2 - Sophie & Ar-
row 

LB— Toby & Georgie 

Year 5  -  Lily & Connor 

LB -  Jack & John  

 

Year 4 -  Olly & Remi 

LB - Abigail & Callie 

Year 3 -  Albert & Cal-

lum 

LB -  Laila & Evie-Grace 

The Journey Curriculum 

Each week in school we will focus on an area of our Journey Curriculum Map—staff will ensure this is a focus in 

lessons and children will be asked about their understanding of it across the week. Our focus next week is… 

Challenge Creek       
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EYFS 

 

Our fabulous work 

 

Year 1 
 

Year 2 
 

Year 3 
 

Year 4 Year 5 
 

Year 6 

Mrs French 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Lots of Love 

Mrs Stevenson 

Head Teacher xx 

Let’s journey together across our map, learning and progress-

ing along the way.  

Let’s believe, have courage and achieve! 

Reminders and Dates for the diary …  
  

6th March– World Book Day 

 

Please remember to read 4 times a week 


